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Dear parents,                                                       8/25/20 
 
     I hope this letter finds you in good health, and ready to return to school. It is certainly unprecedented 
times in health offices and schools nationwide for sure! Now more than ever, I ask that you ensure the 
Health History forms, Immunization forms, and Physical exams dated one year from the first day of 
school, are returned to the health office as soon as possible. Knowing your child’s baseline will indeed 
help me make better decisions for them as the year progresses. We are living history in the making, and it 
sounds surreal that we are living in a pandemic!  We are all in this together, so we must all do what we 
can to keep us together! 
 
     The Mason School District has been working diligently on preparing the school in order to keep all the 
students and staff as safe as possible.  I am looking forward to reconnecting with the students and helping 
them stay healthy and ready to learn. The Centers for Disease Control and the State Department of Health 
have given us lots of guidance on how we can help achieve this goal.  I will be doing my best to continue 
to advocate for mitigating the spread of all illness, and working with the students and families to ensure a 
safe and healthy school year. 
 
     To help protect all the students, we ask that you be extra mindful not to send your student to school 
even with mild illness. Please see the attached reminder screening tool derived from the CDC 
recommendations to use every day before sending your child to school. 
 
     If you have any questions, please call any time during the school day.  
 
For a Healthy School,  
 
 
Danielle Carrier RN, School Nurse 
 
Mason Elementary School Sau 89 
13 Darling Hill Rd 
Mason NH 03048 
(603) 878-2962 x18 
dcarrier@sau89.org 
 
 
Cc: Kristen Kivela- Superintendent of Schools/Principal 
       Patti O’Mara- Special Education Director/School Psychologist  


